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REPORT OF THE VARIETY COMMITTEE 
 
The avocado varieties chart that has been under preparation for over a year is now 
completed and is included as a part of this yearbook. The committee hopes that every 
grower will study and evaluate the chart in relation to the varieties he now produces. 
The avocado industry needs to limit production to those fruits that will give the best 
consumer satisfaction together with satisfactory production habits. We need QUALITY 
to sustain our position in the market place. 
The only new variety that shows promise and not shown on the variety list is the Reed 
avocado. It has been planted in reasonable quantity in the last several years and needs 
a full evaluation in the market place to determine its proper place in the over-all variety 
picture. It is still not recommended for extensive planting. 
Many variety trials are under way in the various counties under observation by the 
Extension Service and the many growers involved. Reports are sent regularly to the 
Society for study and evaluation. 
Dr. Bob Bergh, University of California, Riverside, has extensive seedling trial plots 
under study at the U.C. South Coast Field Station and other areas. These plantings are 
the result of many years of painstaking and dedicated work on his part. Results are 
necessarily slow in coming and no selection has yet been made for more than 
experimental plantings. 
The committee is developing a new list of fruit qualities that might describe the "IDEAL 
AVOCADO". This will be an additional tool to help evaluate new fruits as they come 
along and to take an additional look at those we now have. 
Variety Committee Walter R. Beck, Chairman 
There are several hundred named varieties of avocados. Many of these have been 
grown commercially in the past, but have been discarded because they were found 
unsuitable for one or more reasons. There are also a number of new and commercially 
untried varieties—seedlings and hybrids—presently under test. Until these have been 
proved better varieties than the present recommended varieties from a commercial 
standpoint, they cannot be recommended for planting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



AVOCADO VARIETIES RECOMMENDED FOR COMMERCIAL PLANTING IN CALIFORNIA 
 

 
 

 
 



 


